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I want to reiterate the concerns & sentiments of the ORHA. I am a landlord that tries to keep a great relationship at
the lowest cost possible Albright updates houses for my tenants. I also put money back into circuit by employing all
outside contractors etc. please do not just make this about tenants. Many landlords depend on income for their lively
hoods. Please consider all Parties involved.

Sent from my iPhone


